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Longwood community,

Quick updates on two fronts regarding the university’s Covid-19 response:

Longwood’s daily Covid-19 dashboard​ has been expanded to report additional 
information, including the number of students, faculty and staff who have self-
reported that they have tested positive at a health care provider other than the 
University Health Center, and the number of current active cases in the community. 
We will continue to update these numbers daily at about 5 p.m.
We said that we would re-evaluate our visitor policy regarding Longwood-managed 
housing (restricting visitors to only those fellow students in your same housing 
grouping) after Labor Day. In conversations with student leaders and Residence and 
Commuter Life staff, we have determined there are no changes to the visitor policy at 
this time. Throughout the semester, we will of course continue to re-evaluate, and let 
you know if that policy changes.

Stay healthy,

Matthew McWilliams
Assistant Vice President, Communications
Longwood University
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